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For the attention of Mr P James

As a concerned resident of Lower Blandford St. Mary it would appear that to allow further
development at the junction of A350 and A 354 defeats the object of a '‘By-Pass' which was
primarily built to take traffic away from the town centre and increase road safety. Allowing this
development will defeat all the arguments that was used to build the by-pass in the first instance !!

I'm sure there are more suitable sites away from the by pass such as areas adjacent to Bryanston
village etc.. away from speeding coastal traffic !! and still maintain the integrity of the 'By-Pass' !!

Allen Shepherd
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